
C.P.Rail Pensioner’s News Letter   October 25th 2019           

Treasurer’s Report Oct. 24th 2019……..………..$640.77 

Cash on Hand………..………………………………………$ 10.00 

Deaths;  

Giovani Ponzini Extra Gang Foreman Toronto Feb. 23rd  

Sick; 

President Report; 

Just found out that Johnny Ponzini passed away Feb.23rd. 

Christmas Train is on the web site. It’s early this year  

Lambton Yard 815pm Nov. 28th  

The National Council of Canadian Pacific Pensioner’s Assoc. meeting 

May 2020 will be held in London and the London Chapter is working on Organizing the 
convention. Our Toronto Chapter has to nominate a Delegate to attend the convention. 

Conventions are now only held every three years. So please come to London 2020. 

Take a look at the new C.P.RAIL Pensioner web site; www.cp-pensioners.com 

Still waiting to have the Memorial site up dated. Last up date was Dec. 2018.   

Please try to attend Marcolini”s  Pensioner’s Luncheon  in Burlington.  

Q.&B. Sport Bar 1100 am 440 Fairview Street Burlington.   Last Thursday of every month. 

 It’s worth the drive.     Next Luncheon Thursday Oct. 31st. 1100 am 

Please keep in touch. If you hear of any Pensioner sick, please call.  Also if a pensioner moves 
please let me Know. C.P.Rail Pension Dept. Also has to be advise of new address. 

Fraternally   Yours; 

Peter Landry; 

E-mail landrypj@sympatico.ca   phone 416-492-6297    

 

 

 


